RATH YOUNG PIGNATELLI

William F. Ardinger Attorney-at-Law wfa@rathlaw.com Tel: (603) 410-4328 Please reply to: Concord Office

November 20, 2020

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL AND FIRST-CLASS MAIL

Ms. Debra A. Howland, Executive Director New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

Re: For Confidential Filing

2020 Petition of Pennichuck Water Works

Docket DW 20-157

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed please find an original public copy plus seven (7) confidential copies of Pennichuck Water Works Amended Supplemental Motion for Protective Order and ask confidential treatment of the attached PWW and TD Bank Loan Agreement and Pledge Agreement. These agreements are being provided in response to a request by PUC Staff on Friday, November 20, 2020 to supplement the testimony of Testimony of Larry D. Goodhue, Bates Pages 23-24. Both confidential and redacted public copies of each document are enclosed with this filing.

Please contact me if there are any questions about this filing.

Very truly yours,

William F. Ardinger

WFA/smw Enclosures

cc: Service List